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VSbulletin - Schedule Change on our 

Montego Bay flight on 24, 27 November 

and 1 December 

We wanted to let you know that it has been necessary to change the timings 

of VS166 Montego Bay to London Heathrow on 24, 27 November and 1 

December 2020. 

  

Flight Date 
Orig 
Depart 

New 
Depart 

Orig 
Arrival 

New 
Arrival 

VS166 MBJLHR 24 Nov 21:05 19:15 10:45 08:55 

VS166 
  

MBJLHR 27 Nov 
1 Dec 

22:15 
  

19:15 
  

11:55 
  

08:55 
  

 

We have identified that you have customers booked to travel on one of 

these flights but a technical issue has prevented this update from showing in 

your GDS.   

 

We are getting in touch with all customers where contact details have been 

provided, but it would be great if you could get in touch with them yourself to 

make sure they are aware this flight will be departing earlier. 

 

As a reminder, IATA accredited Travel Agents are required to follow IATA 
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standards for Flight Disruption which includes asking each passenger 

whether they wish to have their contact details provided to Virgin Atlantic, 

and other airlines in the itinerary, so that we are able to contact them in the 

event of flight disruption. A reminder of the details can be found here. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your continued 

support. 

 

If you have any questions about this, please contact Sales Support at  

 

For all other VSbulletin information, please visit 

http://www.vsflyinghub.com/en/vsbulletin 

  
 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions please contact our Sales Support team on sales.support@fly.virgin.com. 

 

You are receiving this email because you have opted in to receive VSbulletin updates from Virgin 

Atlantic's vsflyinghub. You can unsubscribe here however if you do you will miss out on important 

competitions, incentives and announcements. 
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